Southeastern Pennsylvania Transportation Authorty
DBE Program Office

1234 Market Street- 11" Floor -
Philadelphia, PA 19107-3780 >
Telephone: (215) 580 -7278

Fax: {(215) 580 -7261 SEPTA

WebSite: www.seplta.om

July 15, 2022

Rathna Kumar Mangala
Kapital Data Corp.

PO Box 159

Langhorne, PA 19047-2082

RE: Pennsylvania Unified Certification Program
DBE Continued Eligibility Letter

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Certification # 9563
Anniversary Date - Annually on AUG 10

Dear Rathna Kumar Mangala:

Southeastern Pennsylvania Transportation Authority, a certifying participant in the Pennsylvania Unified Certification
Program (PA UCP), has reviewed your Annual Affidavit as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) and is pleased to
inform you that your firm appears to meet the requirements established by the United States Department of
Transportation (US DOT) Code of Regulations. Accordingly, your firm can continue as a Disadvantaged Business
Enterprise (DBE) to participate in the program in the following classification(s) only:

Information Technology consulting, staffing, RPO (Recruiting Process Outsourcing), Managed Services; Enterprise
Resource Planning (ERP): Peoplesoft, SAP, Oracle Cloud, Workday; Identity Access Management, Cyber Security,
Robotic Process Automation

NAICS Code(s): NAICS 541611: ADMINISTRATIVE MANAGEMENT AND GENERAL MANAGEMENT CONSULTING SERVICES
NAICS 561320: TEMPORARY HELP SERVICES

If you wish to expand your status to include another type of business, you must contact the PA UCP for reevaluation
prior to undertaking any projects as a DBE in the expanded area.

In the event of a change in circumstances affecting your ability to meet size, disadvantage, ownership, and control
requirements of Part 26 and 23 or any material change in the information provided; you must inform the PA UCP by
means of a sworn affidavit by the owners, describing in detail the nature of such changes.

You must provide this written "Notice of Change" within 30 days of the occurrence of change. Failure to do so will be
deemed a failure to cooperate. We would also remind you that the PA UCP reserves the right to review your firm at
any time to ensure compliance with the program.

We are pleased to continue to have you as a DBE and wish you continued success in acquiring work within the
program. If you have any questions, please contact 215-580-0001.

Sincerely,



Mary E. Connell
Director
SEPTA - DBE Program Office



